
Registration Report 
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There are 276 less athletes registered to date than the total for 2003/2004. I would 
anticipate that at least 100 more will register.  There are 89 fewer non-athletes 
registered.  Some of the clubs have been slow in registering.  They either have 
sent the fee and no form or sent the form and no fee.  We should have the same 
number of clubs registering as we did last year, 45. 
 
I have a nominating committee and need your approval, as per the by-laws. 
 
Louise Limerick 
Jessica Simons 
Marla Shreve 
Peter Maloney 
Craig Cliff 
Kelly Cudihy ( athlete) 
 
Submitted 
Louise Limerick 
Registration Chairman  


